quick note to let you know we

are considering our options, more
o next week.

Thanks for letting me know,

Bl | genuinely think the least
worst option is to delay or pull it
altogether. But | guess you know
that. | hope | am not adding to your
headaches. You/NICE do have my
full support, but it probably doesn't
always feel like that!

Have a good weekend if possible!
Best





